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RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 
Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh 2454  Phone 02 6655 4228   

Email: Raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://Raleigh-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

School Principal: Mrs Katrina Meenahan 

Newsletter, Term 3, Week 7        24th August, 2021 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

As the lockdown continues,  we would like to remind families that your child needs to log into 
Google Classroom each morning and complete the work, so that they can be marked as 
learning from home.  We have created a Daily Check In and this is assisting us in our 
attendance data. 

Thank you to parents who have emailed the school on Raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, a 
photo of your child learning from home.  

 

 

 
 
Mrs Meenahan remains on leave this week and is recovering well from her recent operation.   

The school’s doors will remain open for those students whose parents are in essential services 
or who are vulnerable. Students attending school are being supervised to complete the same 
work that is being expected of those students working from home.   
 
There is minimal supervision as staff members are being rotated to work from home. 
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Congratulations 

 
We would like to congratulate Jimmy, our General Assistant, and 
Sheridan his wife on the birth of Albie James on the 8th July. They 
now have three beautiful children. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Postponements 

Unfortunately, there will be no Kids in the Kitchen this week.  

The School Photos which were to be taken on Friday have also been postponed.  The 
photographers will be monitoring the NSW Health advice and will arrange to reschedule when 
possible. 

The P&C Pie Drive has been rescheduled until Term 4.  Orders will need to be in by 4th 
November and delivery will be on Thursday 11th November.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Free Resources from the Department of Education 

We were delighted to receive over 200 decodable readers for use in the classroom for guided 
reading and also to add to our Home Readers.  These have all been accessioned and covered 
and are ready to be used in the classroom when students return. 
 

 
 

Regards, Bernadette Driscoll 
 

“There is nothing like returning to a place that remains unchanged to find the ways in which you 
yourself have altered.” 

NELSON MANDELA, A Long Walk to Freedom 

 
 

Kindergarten for 2022 

If you know of anyone who might be interested in 
attending Raleigh in 2022, please pass on our contact 
details so that they can find out more.  
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Issue 6 catalogue has also been attached.  Please process orders through LOOP or email or 
drop off orders by Thursday 2nd September. 

 
 

Urunga Vacation Care for September has also been attached. 
 
 

The Open Day at the Cartoon Gallery has also been postponed. 
 


